FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE- JULY 30, 2024:

WAIM'’s Back to School (BTS)
Uniform Registration!

August 20-24, 2024

The Windham Area Interfaith Ministry (WAIM)

is planning for Windham area children going back to

school in September!

Eligible families can register their children to receive
school uniforms or a voucher for the purchase of a
uniform for those attending kindergarten through

eighth grade in the towns WAIM Supports.

For additional information contact:
For English:

Kristin Fortier

860-456-7270 x105
volunteeradmin@waimct.org

Para Espanol:

Yesenia Camacho
860-456-7270 x103
casemanager@waimct.org

What can you do to help local families?
Support our program by making a donation to ensure
our annual Back-to-School (BTS) Program
is a continued success!

Checks may be made out to WAIM/BTS
send to:
P.O. Box 221,
Willimantic, CT 06226
or stop in at WAIM during our business days Tuesday
through Friday
9:00 a.m. - Noon.
866 Main Street, Willimantic
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WHAT CAN YOU DO IF YOU
NEED ASSISTANCE?

Register your children who are in
Kindergarten up to Eighth grade
on the following dates:

Tuesday, August 20" 9-3pm
Thursday, August 22" 9-3pm
Friday, August 23" 9-12pm
Saturday, August 24" 9-12pm

What to Bring:
v Report card or current
school letter for each child

v Income verification for
each household member
(paystubs, SNAP benefit
card, DSS letter of benefits)

v Photo ID of parent

Location:
WAIM
866 Main St, 4" Floor
Willimantic, CT

WAIM serves the following towns:
Andover, Ashford, Bolton, Chaplin,
Columbia, Coventry, Hampton,
Mansfield/Storrs, Hebron, Lebanon,
Scotland, Willington and
Windham/Willimantic.
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